
 
 

 
  
Date: 05-10-2023 

 
To 

 The Secretary 
 CBSE ( Department of Affiliations) 
 Shiksha Kendra,2,Community centre, Preet Vihar,  

Delhi-110092. 
 

Sir 

Please find the relevant undertaking with regard to File No: SL-90763-2324. 

 

UNDERTAKING 

We, Akshara High School, hereby confirm our commitment to compliance with the 

guidelines set forth by the Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) regarding 

the allotment of sections for Class IX. 

 

Currently, we have a total of 80 students enrolled in Class IX, distributed across 3 

sections. We assure you that in line with CBSE guidelines, we will register only 1 

section for affiliation with CBSE. The remaining students will be registered under the 

other school branches of our Akshara Group. 

 

Additionally, we commit to following the guidelines stipulated in Appendix-V of the 

CBSE bylaws for the next academic session. Our school will run only the allotted 

number of sections in adherence to the mentioned guidelines. 

 

Thank you for your attention and guidance. We look forward to your continued 

support in maintaining and elevating our educational standards. 


